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 18th May 2020 
 
Dear Pupils, 
 
Well, what a lovely week weather-wise it has been! Such fabulous sunshine for our gardens and country 
walks, it really has been gorgeous. I have been planting geraniums, delphiniums and scabioas. If any of you 
could sketch and label for me your favourite flower in your own garden or windowsill box that would be 
great too! I hope you enjoyed your VE day celebrations. 
 
So, the lockdown restrictions have been lifted slightly which will allow us now to see in a park, one other 
person who is not in our household, as long as we self-distance and to exercise all day if we so wish (which 
would finish me off!) So not really much difference. If all goes to plan, as the Government hopes, Year 6 
may be back during June which will need very careful planning and preparation. I must say I am really 
looking forward to seeing you and catching up on all your news. 
 
It has also been a very memorable week for me because my first Grand child has been born! A little girl 
called Alba which is a Spanish name meaning Sunrise. She weighed in at 7lbs. Thanks to social media, I have 
felt part of the proceedings as my son has kept me up-to-date with photos and videos. It has all been so 
exciting and I can’t wait to spoil her! I cannot  describe how proud she makes me feel and I must confess, I 
have been quite tearful all week. I enclose a photo so you can all share this precious time with me. 
 
Talking of Spanish, you will have received a letter from Madame Hall last week, asking you which is your 
language choice, Spanish or French. You are lucky to be given a choice as both languages are important  to 
learn and will stand you in good stead for the future. If you don’t have a preference; you need not reply 
and you will be put forward for one or the other. 
 
Once again, I have been overwhelmed with all the fantastic work you have been achieving at home. So 
many great ideas and creative opportunities. This week you have sent me pictures of weaving, biscuits, 
bunting, even more pets and a set of leaflets to Frome Council! I have shared a few photos with you so that 
you can magpie ideas from each other and have a go yourself at home. 
 
Please remain alert, safe and take lots of care, 
 

S Pegler 
 
Mrs Pegler 
Head of Year 6 
 
Year6@oakfieldacademy.org 
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          My Grand daughter! 
 
 

 
 
Isobel’s interesting Art and Crafts.                              Enthusiastic Evie’s Art 
 

I have been delivering 568 leaflets for Frome Town 
Council (with a bit of help from my family) the leaflet had phone numbers 
and websites of support/help lines and had answers to 
questions that have been asked and lots of information. 

Fabulous Finn, delivering 

leaflets!!3 ½ hours later. 


